From: srenda o I

Sent: 07 June 2021 16:49
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Erection of mast etc. planning application no. 2021/1813/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sirs,

The planning application to erect an EIGHTEEN METRE high 5G mast on the pavement right next to
Primrose Hill, accompanied by six large cabinets must be reconsidered, It will be nearly as high as the plane
trees. My husband and I, former and returning residents of Primrose Hill, strongly object to the loss of
visual amenity. There must be another way.
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